Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
Please find attached a Freedom of Information request which I hope is self-explanatory.
Budget for 2016/17: Education services for deaf/hearing impaired children and young people 

We are interested in decisions relating to spending on deaf children and young people’s education. This is part of a nationwide request, using a standardised format to ensure consistency. 

In some cases the information requested may relate to services which the authority commission from private companies or other providers and monitor the contracts.  In such circumstances, as the authority remains publicly accountable for the service, we would still expect it to accept responsibility for collating the information, rather than referring us on to separate bodies.
ANSWER:  Please find attached completed survey as requested.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance 
Leicester City Council
Legal Services

1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester, LE1 6UB
E-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

